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This month we continue to celebrate 100 years of diplomatic relations between 
Austria and Colombia with three activities. We hope you will accompany us 

Unibirds is a visual revelation of our 
surroundings, a connection to 
nature through birds. Thanks to the 
technology of ArtVive, the 
Colombian artists Sergio Mantilla 
and Miguel Chaparro make it 
possible for the visitors to 
experience the birds’ behavior. A 
project with the support of 
Stattegg’s mayor, Andreas Kahr-
Walzl and the town councilor with 
Colombian roots, Juanita Guerra.  

The birds of Colombia arrive to Styria  

 
Date: From December 10 to January 
12 
Where: Town hall square of 
Stattegg, Styria 
 
Outdoor art installation with ample 
space for social distancing 

Did you know that Colombia has the greatest bird diversity in the world? 

With the support of:  



https://www.eventbrite.com/e/colombia-the-rhythms-of-the-pacific-region-tickets-129115137853


This past November 26, the Embassy of Colombia in Austria and ICDO 
launched Mani-Fiesta. Mani-Fiesta is an interactive work of art through which 
the participants can convey a message to protect and conserve nature. Mani-
Fiesta was created by the Colombian artist Pedro Ruiz and seeks the 
reconciliation with our habitat. 

You would like to be part of Mani-Fiesta? 
• Follow @ icdo.at on Instagram where we will be talking about the 

campaign every day until December 10.   
• Use the Instagram filters Mani-Fiesta. Watch video. 
• Publish in your stories and/or post  
• Tag @ icdo.at, use the hashtags #ICDOManifiesta  #ManiFiestaPedroRuiz 

and ICDO will include you in their stories. 
• Tag your friends and followers to invite them to join the campaign as well. 
• In case you missed the launch video you can watch it on Facebook 

@ICDO.at (Forward live event to minute 3:30) 

 
 

https://www.instagram.com/p/CIED2DhF0et/?igshid=1wv9h88ub68z0

	The birds of Colombia arrive to Styria 
	Número de diapositiva 2
	Número de diapositiva 3

